
From: John Carroll
To: jake.kritzer; John Nachilly; ehardiehale; roannerobbins@me.com; James Bubar; Carden Welsh;

neil.slepian@gmail.com
Cc: Karen Edwards
Subject: Superior Court judgement and Gerrish application
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2022 9:53:51 AM

TO: Durham Conservation Commission

     As a result of a Superior Court judgement, you will again be dealing with the proposed
Gerrish project and the Gerrish Wetlands which would need to be destroyed to accommodate
the applicant's proposed access road through the Gerrish Wetlands. An official HISS map,
properly certified, is being developed as a result of the Court order. It is important that we are
all presented with a proper HISS map, one that corresponds to Mr. Mariano's 2018 narrative
report, and not a purported one done in 2020 that is inconsistent with that narrative report. It
is incumbent upon you, therefore, the members of the Conservation Commission, to carefully
consider ALL of the Mulhern property, and, as well, to do a site walk on the Bagdad Access in
order to properly issue to the Planning Board findings and recommendations on the ecological
and hydrological impacts of this application to their full degree.

                                                                                                                                                Sincerely,

                                                                                                                                                               John
E. Carroll

cc.: Karen Edwards
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